
Request for Board Action

Meeting Date:

Buncombe County Board of Commissioners

Recommended Motion & Requested Action: Approve budget amendment and the addition of one (1) 

Grant Position

County Manager's Comments & Recommendation: County Manager recommends as presented

Brief Summary: The Sheriff's Office has applied for and been awarded $249,835 from the 

Department of Justice (DOJ) to fund one (1) Accreditation Manager position and associated 

expenses for two (2) years to assist the Sheriff's Office in receiving and maintaining both State 

and Federal accreditations for the Sheriff's Office. The grant has a $49,996 match being 

provided by the Sheriff's Office General Fund for a total grant budget of $299,831. The grant 

period of performance is October 1, 2023 through September 30, 2025.

Quentin Miller, Sheriff, & Lynn Smith, Sheriff's Office Business Director

DOJ Accreditation Grant

December 5, 2023

New Business

Department: Sheriff's Office

Contact(s):

Subject:

Presenter(s): John Hudson, Budget Director




